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17th November 2016 
 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
 
Oak Class Photograph  
 
 
A few parents of children in Oak Class have asked if they can have a copy of the 
class photograph that was printed in the Midhurst and Petworth Observer in 
October, as part of the ‘first days at school’ report.  
 
If you do not wish parents to have a copy of the photograph with your child in, 
please complete and return the reply slip below by Friday 25th November.  
 

Many thanks. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

Laura Fogden 

Oak Class 

 

……………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Oak Class Photograph  

 

 

I do not give permission for parents to have a copy of the photograph taken by 

Oak Class and printed in the Midhurst and Petworth Observer in October. 

 

 

Name of child ………………………………………………………………………......... 

 

 

 

Signed……………………………………………………Date………………………….. 
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